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September 12, starting at 7:30 ZOOM MEETING. Walt Bauer will send out INVITATIONS and links.  

September 19, PICNIC at Jason’s    

The picnic will occur at the estate of Jason Manchester, 1047 OBERLIN DR. 
614 457-1150    manchester.1@osu.edu         
 
 
 
 

Please bring a covered dish and a jovial 
disposition.  The club will provide 
tableware, meat, buns, and soft drinks. 
The activities will start at around 
12.30pm with food at around 1:30 - 2pm. 

 
The Chapter 20 of The Germany 
Philatelic Society also will celebrate 
OKTOBERFEST with us.  

 
 
 
 

Future Zoom meetings(Starting at 7:30): 
If you did not receive an invitation to our Zoom meeting on August 23, then email Walt-

wbauer57@gmail.com so that he can invite you to future Zoom meetings. 

 
September 13     RMPL (Harry Pederson)      Postage Stamp Forgeries and    
                                                                                        Fakes: Part II: (34:00)    
 
September 27    RMPL (Jeff Modesitt)   Scouting on Stamps PART2 (9:47) 
                           You Tube (Graham Beck)          Postal Code Stamps (3:11) 
 
October 11         You Tube (Graham Beck)          Taekwondo Stamps (5:48)  
                                                                                Malta Chess Stamps (5:38) 
 
October 25         You Tube (Graham Beck)      Australia’s First Stamp (6:00) 
                                                                               Fiji’s Postage Stamps (4:49) 
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Hello fellow Philatelists and stamp collectors! 
 
I have plenty of GOOD NEWS to report this issue, so hang on to your tongs! Here we go! 
 
1) COLOPEX 2022 is a GO! Guy Purington found a great site for our summer show. It is the Double Tree 
Hotel, just north of I-270 and slightly east of High Street, hiding in what is often called the Crossroads area. 
Guy will be the Show Manager. He has assembled a team that includes Maureen and Marie for Hospitality, plus 
Ken and me for Publicity. It will be held at our traditional time, the second weekend of June. Yes, this is across 
from CAPEX, the FIDE show in Toronto. I am suggesting to exhibitors to send their single frame exhibits to 
CAPEX, and their multi-frame masterpieces to Colopex 2022. More to follow on this exciting endeavor.  
 
2) Guillermo Arango wants the philatelic books in his library to find good homes. At the Zoom meeting held 
August 23rd, he agreed to give it to the Columbus Philatelic Club to dispose of in a manner that will benefit the 
hobby. We agreed to drive to Delaware and pick it up. (John Cooper has volunteered to help and he has a truck 
suitable for the move. We need to locate one or two people willing to help with packing the books and someone 
to provide temporary storage.) I want our members to have first crack at the treasures in this collection. Then 
we will offer it to the various philatelic libraries around the country. This is similar to what we did when we 
disposed of our club library a few years ago. We have a list of Guillermo's books; if you wish to receive a digital 
copy, just ask Walt Bauer or me. 
 
3) There has been great progress made on reviving the American First Day Cover Society Chapter 34, based 
here in central Ohio. Jake Jacobs has already identified 12 other collectors who want to join the chapter. I talked 
to AFDCS leadership while in Chicago at the Great American Stamp Show, and they will support Jake's efforts. 
We are inviting these other people to our next Zoom meeting, so be on your best behavior! (I want to recruit 
them into CPC.) See Jake's article elsewhere in this edition of the Columbian. 
 
4) We still need to find a suitable place for club meetings. While at GASS, a national figure volunteered to come 
to Columbus and give a talk, once we have a meeting site. If you know of a restaurant with good food at a fair 
price and a separate meeting room, let me know!!! 
 
5) I know almost all of us are smart enough to get a Covid shot. But if you have put it off, get it now! 
 
Regards, 
 
Van Siegling 
President, CPC 
 
 
                                                                ANNOUNCEMENT 
The Columbus Philatelic Club (CPC) established an American First Day Cover Society (AFDCS) chapter 

several years ago.  The chapter has been dormant for a while but with renewed interest in the first day cover hobby 

(cachet makers, first day ceremonies, etc.) now may be a good time to restart the chapter.  Over the last month we 

contacted over 45 AFDCS national members in Ohio and received positive feedback from 13 individuals.  With this 

core group we hope to restart the Arch City Chapter 34 of AFDCS.  Please contact Jeff Jacobs at jjacobs007@att.net 

if you are interested in joining the Ohio chapter or if you have any questions.   
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